CHATHAM COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
ADDENDUM NO.1 to Bid 20-0036-3


FOR: HURRICAN SHUTTERS FOR CHATHAM COUNTY MOSQUITO CONTROL

=====================================================================
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING ADDITIONS CLARIFICATIONS AND/OR CHANGES:


1.  Clarification: As stated in 4.4 the Contractor shall be a Georgia State Licensed General Contractor. A Residential or a Residential Light Commercial contractor’s license will not suffice. 
2. Clarification: As stated in 5.C.1, Cupola Shutter shall be. Crimsafe: or like material (roll-up style shutter will not be acceptable).
4. Addition: All work shall be completed and inspected by August 7, 2020.
5. Question: Who needs to hold the General Contractors License, can it be a sub?
[bookmark: _GoBack]Answer: The vendor that is awarded the contract must have a General Contractor license issued by the state of Georgia.



BID OPENING IS SCHEDULED FOR May 7, 2020 AT 2:00 PM 

April 27, 2020
DATE

__________________________
MARGARET H. JOYNER
PURCHASING DIRECTOR
CHATHAM COUNTY
